
 

Board Communique: November 2023  
The Energy Consumers Australia Board met in Adelaide and online 
on 16 November 2023 
 

Stakeholder event – 15 November 

Board members met with South Australian stakeholders including consumer advocates and 
representatives from small business organisations, the energy industry, regulators, and the South 
Australian Government. It was a good opportunity for the Board and ECA staff to talk about matters 
affecting household and small business energy consumers in South Australia. 

Annual General Meeting 

The Board welcomed Executive Director, Department of Energy and Mining, Rebecca Knights to 
Energy Consumers Australia’s 2023 Annual General Meeting. Rebecca attended as the representative 
for Energy Consumers Australia’s Member, South Australian Energy Minister Tom Koutsantonis. 
 
The meeting received ECA’s Annual Report and Grants Supplement, as well as the Directors’ Report 
and Audited Financial Statements. All items will be published on the Energy Consumers Australia 
website. 
 
Governance Meeting 

The Board was pleased to receive updates on ECA’s program of work for the coming months, 
including the full program for the Foresighting Forum 2024. The Board also reviewed a number of 
governance documents, including a revised Privacy Policy for the organisation, which will be published 
on the website.  
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